
KENNEDY  VALVE 
1021 East Water S treet 

Elmira, NY 14901 
Telephone: 607-734-2211

Division of McWane, Inc. 

To: All Kennedy ULFM Distributors

Re: April 15th Price Increase Revision

March 25, 2022 

Due to an increase in sourcing and rising transportation costs, effective April 15th, Indicator Posts item 
category will be increased from 6% to10.5% for net items and a reduction from 2.0 pts. to 3.5 pts. for 
discounted items. This is a revision from the previously scheduled April 15th increase announcement. 

No other item categories are affected at this time. 

Updated net sheets and discount structure will be issued in the following week

Thank you for your continued support and loyalty to Kennedy Valve. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth R. Brown

Kenneth R. Brown

Fire Protection Market Manager




